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28th March 2017 
 
Email:  
 
Dear  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/17/03/02. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
Can you please tell me how many thefts of nitrous oxide or laughing gas there has been at 
your Trust during 2014, 2015 and 2016?  

How many canisters were stolen?  

We have searched our database for the period from 1st January 2014 until 31st December 2016 and 
there are no reported incidents of stolen nitrous oxide.  

I hope you find this information useful. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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